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Thursday 23rd May 2019 

 

Shared Education Trip: Mrs Donaghy’s Reception and P1 Class 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

The children in Mrs Donaghy’s Reception/Primary 1 class will travel to Armagh Palace 

Stables on Thursday 30th May 2019 as part of Shared Education Programme.  The bus will 

leave school at 9:15am sharp and return at 12:40pm. Reception children can be collected at 

12.45pm. 

 

All children will require a packed lunch with them.  If your child is entitled to free school 

meals, a lunch will be provided of either a cheese or tuna roll, a piece of fruit, biscuit and 

drink.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

_______________ 

Mrs Feena Hughes  

Principal  

 

Madden Row 

Keady  

ARMAGH 

BT60 3RW 

Tel  (028) 37531284 

Fax: (028) 37539633 
  

Email:    info@stfrancisofassisi.keady.ni.sch.uk 

Website: www.stfrancisofassisips.co.uk 
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